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Carlisle Barracks’ Directorate of Emergency Services is seeking qualified applicants for
Department of the Army Security Guard positions.

Carlisle Barracks' Directorate of Emergency Services is seeking
qualified applicants for Department of the Army Security Guard
positions.  

Available positions are GS-05-6 Department of the Army Security Guards
with a salary between $37,372 and $55,604 depending upon experience.
Shifts are available for day, swing, and midnight shifts. 

Competition for the position of Security Guard is restricted to those
applicants that are entitled to Veterans preference as long as such
applicants are available for appointment. If there are no Veterans
preference eligible applicants available, non-preference applicants may be
considered. 

 

RELATED LINKS

USAJobs

https://www.usajobs.gov/job/733963300
https://www.usajobs.gov/job/733963300


U.S. Army War College News Archives

More at USAJobs https://www.usajobs.gov/job/733963300

https://www.usajobs.gov/job/733963300

